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GDCW Kathua Celebrates Safer Internet Day-2025 with Cyber Awareness Workshop  
 

Kathua, February 11, 2025 – In line with the Ministry of Electronics and 
Information Technology’s (MeitY) Information Security Education and 
Awareness (ISEA) Project, Department of Computer Applications, Government 
Degree College for Women (GDCW), Kathua successfully organized an 
awareness workshop on Safer Internet Day-2025 under the theme “Together 
for a Better Internet.” The event aimed to educate students and faculty on safe 
online practices, cyber hygiene, and responsible internet usage in an era of 
increasing cyber threats. 
The session began with an address highlighting the importance of Safer 
Internet Day and the need for cyber hygiene to protect personal and financial 
data. Sachinjeet Singh, HOD Computer Applications, provided insights into 
cyber security threats such as phishing attacks, fake applications, investment 
frauds, and the significance of strong password protection with two-factor 
authentication. Prof. Surbhi Gupta, Cyber Jagrookta Nodal Officer, emphasized 
responsible digital behaviour, online fraud prevention, secure browsing 
techniques, and social media safety, using real-world examples and case 
studies. 
Key takeaways included best practices for password security, safe online 
transactions, and the importance of regularly updating software and 
applications. Live demonstrations and video clippings of real-life cyber fraud 
cases enhanced the session’s impact. 
The event was conducted under the guidance of Prof. Seema Jolly, Incharge 
Principal, and attended by senior faculty members, including Dr. Inderjeet 
Kour, Dr. Rachna Devi, and Prof. Romika Bassin, who appreciated the initiative 
and stressed the importance of cybersecurity awareness programs. Prof. 
Seema Jolly encouraged students to adopt safe browsing habits and remain 
vigilant against online frauds, stating, “The internet is an integral part of our 
lives, and it is our responsibility to use it wisely. Awareness and preventive 
measures are key to ensuring a secure online experience.” 
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Faculty members and students actively participated, sharing experiences and 
engaging in discussions. The Safer Internet Day workshop at GDCW Kathua 
successfully promoted cyber hygiene and digital literacy, reinforcing the 
college’s commitment to ensuring a safer online environment. 
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